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   13400 Griffin Road 
   Southwest Ranches, FL  33330 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELED BIDS AND INTENT TO RE-ADVERTISE 

 
IN RESPONSE TO 

 
DYKES ROAD DRAINAGE AND WATER QUALITY PRROJECT 

 
IFB No. 17-007 

 
 

The Town of Southwest Ranches (“Town”) has determined that it is in the best interest 
of the Town to reject all bids received in response to Invitation for Bids (IFB) 17-007, for 
Dykes Road Drainage and Water Quality Project. The Town hereby further provides notice 
of its intent to reissue the competitive solicitation. Please refer to IFB 18-001 for re-bid 
specifications. 
 
 
Copies: 
Posted on the Website 
Posted on Onvia/DemandStar 
 
 

November 14, 2017 


